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RESIDENT & BUSINESS NOTIFICATION 
The Farewell to Summer Fireworks Festival 

is scheduled to take place on 

Saturday, August 26th, 2023, at Westminster Quay 

between the hours of 11:00 AM and 10:00 PM 

(Affected hours for Road Closures and Parking Restrictions: 8:30 PM – 11:00 PM) 

 

We thank you in advance for your understanding and support, and we apologize for any 

inconvenience that this may cause you. We feel privileged to be back one more year with this 

highly anticipated community event, and it could not happen without your cooperation! 

 

PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

Although there won’t be any parking restrictions from 11 am – 8 PM, “No Parking” signs and 

barricades will be in place from 8:00 PM – 10:00 PM in the following locations: 

➢ Columbia St:  Front St. to 6th St. 

➢ Front St:  Begbie St. to McKenzie St. 

➢ 8th St:   Carnarvon St. to Columbia St. 

➢ Begbie St:  Clarkson St. to Front St. 

➢ McKenzie St:  Columbia St. to Front St. 
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STREET CLOSURES 

The following streets will be closed to the public from 9:00 PM to 11:00 PM (until all the 

attendees have cleared the area): 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

We hope to see you there! 
For more information regarding our Farewell to Summer Fireworks Festival, please visit 

hyackfestival.com 
 


